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Public invited to learn more, give input on EVPL’s Master Facilities Plan 

Evansville, IN, November 3, 2021 – MKM architecture + design, in partnership with the 
Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library, invite the community to discuss the EVPL 
Facilities Master Plan and provide final input. 

MKM previously conducted community sessions to gather feedback on the community’s 
needs, wants, and aspirations for the future of EVPL’s facilities. Engineers and architects 
have toured EVPL facilities to collect information.   

“As we move forward in the EVPL Facilities Master Plan process, our top priority remains 
listening to the community,” EVPL CEO-Director Scott Kinney said. “This plan will 
shape EVPL for the next five to twenty years, and we aim for the plan to align with our 
community’s vision for the future.” 

There are four sessions the public are invited to attend. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a 
century. With eight locations throughout Vanderburgh County, immediate access to 
hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your 
library. For more information, visit evpl.org.  

### 

Wednesday, November 10 
5:00 – 6:00 pm 
EVPL North Park 

Wednesday, November 10 
6:30 – 7:30 pm 
EVPL Red Bank 

Thursday, November 11 
1:30 – 2:30 pm 
EVPL Stringtown 

Thursday, November 11 
5:30 – 7:00 pm 
EVPL Central 
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